
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 
Valentine Grams will be for sale in front of the lower school starting Friday, February 1st - Tuesday February 
12th both before and after school. For one dollar each a candy and card will be delivered to your recipient in 
their classroom on Thursday December 14. All proceeds will go to helping a group of SCVi learners, travel 
to Puerto Rico to continue the efforts rebuilding the island, still devastated from the aftermath of Hurricane 
Maria. Your gram purchase will be a tax deductible donation.  
Fill out all information below for each person you wish to send a gram.  ​Print additional pages if necessary.  
 
Name of Recipient      Grade Facilitator/Advisor       Name of Sender  

    

    

    

    

    

 
Want to send a gram to the whole class?  Let us do the work for you!  ​Save time and we will do the 
work of creating a gram for each learner in your child’s class or advisory​ when you fill out the 
below whole class request, for $40.  
 
Facilitator/Advisor   Grade Name of Sender 

   

 
$1 for each individual gram     ___________ 

 
$40 for class set of grams    ___________ 

 
Would you like to make an additional donation?   ___________ 
  

Total:  ____________ 
You may hand order forms with payment to the Valentine Sales booth in person before\after school, or 
leave in drop box in Lower School lobby ​before 9am on Tuesday, February 12th​.  
Make checks payable to iLEAD Foundation.  ​All grams to be delivered on February 14th.  

 
To learn more about Backpacks full of hope visit: https://culturalbridges.global/puerto-rico/ 


